
 

 

 

 

Update: Adjustment of medical-aid subsidy 
 

Members will recall that PSCBC Resolution 2/2015 makes provision for the adjustment of medical 

assistance for in-service employees who belong to the Government Employees Medical Scheme (GEMS) 

and all former employees on all medical schemes, in accordance with the Medical Price Index (MPI) 

adjustment for a particular year, which will be adjusted w.e.f  1 January of each year . 

 

The Department of Public Service and Administration issued a circular on 31 January 2022 on the 

adjustment of medical subsidy of 6.42% with effect from 1 January 2022. The circular is attached for ease 

of refence.  

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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